
 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 22ND – 26TH APRIL 

Our Christian value this term is WISDOM 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

29th April NCSA meeting – 7pm at the Bathurst Arms 

30th April 10:00-11:30am Sports Day 

1st May SchoolBeat – YR 5/6 

6th May Bank Holiday 

7th May 
Wilderness 5th instalment Wilderness due 

Whole School Photo 

13th May SATs week 

21st May Cut the Mustard Trip -Wren Class 

22nd May and 

23rd May  
After School Provision Closes at 4pm 

22nd - 24th May 

24th May 

Wilderness Residential – YR 5 &6 

End of term 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

22nd  

ASC NETBALL  

TUESDAY 

23rd  
PE lessons in AM 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

9.00am Individual music lessons 

ASC SATs  

WEDNESDAY 

24th  
ASC DANCE  

THURSDAY 

25th 
PE in PM 

Children to wear school PE kit into school. 

Swimming (Please remember SWIMMING KIT) pickup 3.15pm 

ASC SPORTS 

3.00pm Wilderness Parent Information Meeting 

FRIDAY 

26th 

2.30pm Parent Forum 

ASC FENCING 



 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Wren class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 15th 

April.  Ernie will sit in Wren class this week. 

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and congratulations to Bethany in Owl class who will 

celebrate their birthday on 16th April  

 

PARENT FORUM 

We will be holding a parent forum Friday 26th April at 2.30pm at school, please do keep the date 

free if you would like to come into school to share your views on the curriculum and our learning. 

NCSA MEETING  

The NCSA would like to welcome parents/carers of the school to the Bathurst Arms on 29th April 

at 7pm to discuss fundraising matters and have the opportunity to meet other parents/carers of 

the school in a social setting. 

SWIMMING/SPORTS  

If you have not paid for your child’s swimming lessons already may we ask you to as soon as possible 

via ParentPay. 

AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUB 

A number of places within our sports after school club on a Thursday have become available.  If 

you would like you child to attend please email the school office, places will be given on a first 

come first served basis. 

WILDERNESS RESIDENTIAL – INFORMATION MEETING - YR 5 AND 6 

We are holding an information meeting for parents/carers on Thursday 25th April at 3.30pm. 

Children are welcome to attend.  If you are unable to attend please speak to Mrs Lewis and we 

will provide all the paperwork. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB PROVISION 

Please note that after school provision will close at 4pm on 22nd and 23rd May. We apologise for 

any convenience this may cause.  

CUT THE MUSTARD TRIP 

Wren Class will be taking part in a gardening workshop on Tuesday 21st May.  A letter has been 

sent out to all parents/carers.  A voluntary contribution for this trip is now available on ParentPay. 



LONDON MARATHON 

Mr Bevan one of our parents’ of the school is running the London Marathon this weekend for a 

great charity; Teenage Cancer Trust. If you would like to support him in donating to his efforts, 

please log into the following link: London Marathon Donation Page.  We wish him well on the day 

and hope he reaches his fundraising goal. 

EXTERNAL NOTICES 

This fun run being organised by the 

village hall to support community 

activities, such as the free use of the 

Hall by the school /NCSA/ community 

coffee mornings etc.  

The organiser, one of our school parents 

is hoping to make enough money to also 

make a contribution to the NCSA! 

It will be a fun event with people walking 

/running a route of 1 or 2 laps cross-

country between North Cerney and 

Rendcomb.  

Refreshments, available in the village 

hall, this will also double as a community 

coffee morning. 

Everyone welcome, be they entrants, 

supporters or volunteers!   However, this 

is not suitable for children due to the 

distance. 

https://2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/stuart-bevan

